
                                                                                                             
                        Of f i c e  o f  t h e  VI C E  P R E S I D E N T  (O P E R A T I O N S  & F I N A N C E )   

May 5, 2011 

To: Students’ Council 

Re: Report to Council 

 

Dear council, 
 
It is with great excitement that I write my first report to council as Vice President (Operations & 
Finance).  
 
During March and April I completed a thorough set of meetings with the outgoing VPOF, Zach 
Fentiman. The incoming executive met regularly during this time as well. Transition concluded with our 
executive retreat, from which we returned earlier this afternoon. 
 
Negotiations for our 2011-2013 staff union agreement have wrapped up, and I will be presenting the 
terms to Council this evening. Following any questions that you may have, I will seek to ratify the 
document. 
 
This year presents many opportunities and I look forward to working with you to accomplish our goals. 
 
Stay classy, 
 
Andy 
 
 
 
 


